
School Board Meeting/Workshop:   January 13, 2014 
 

Subject:       Student Travel 2015-Spain  
      
Presenter:                                                          Nancy Eiynck  
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:  
 
Preliminary approval 
 
DESCRIPTION:  
 
The department of world languages is planning on traveling in June of 2015 with 
students to Spain. The 12 day trip focuses on language and includes students living 
with Spanish families in both Segovia and Granada.  Students will visit major sites 
including the Prado museum, an aqueduct, palaces, churches and the tomb of 
Christopher Columbus while speaking/listening to the target language – Spanish!  See 
attachments for more details. 
 
ATTACHMENT(S):   
 
Moros and Cristianos Tentative Itinerary 
 

 
 

 


